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Jennifer Lewis, chairperson, called the regular meeting of the School-Based Decision-Making Council of Lincoln Trail Elementary to order at 3:00 p.m. in the school media center.  Members present were Jennifer Lewis, chairperson; Linda Reed, co-chairperson, Becky Hillard, Kim Howell, Rich Laing and Linda Lindsey.  There was one guest Tammy Riggs, Media Specialist. 

The SBDM Council accepted the agenda by consensus.

06-015 Motion was made by Becky Hillard and seconded by Linda Lindsey to accept the minutes from the November 10, 2005, regular SBDM meeting.  The motion carried.

Technology committee chairperson Tammy Riggs presented to the SBDM Council a suggestion for the schools mission statement.  The following suggestions were made.

· Lincoln Trail Elementary is building the foundation for lifelong success

· Lincoln Trail Elementary builds the foundation for lifelong success

Both of these suggestions will be forwarded to all staff members for their input.  A policy will be developed and adopted at the January 12, 2006, SBDM Council meeting.

Mrs. Lewis advised the SBDM Council that we be installing a video camera at the back door that will be viewed in the office.  At this time exact pricing is not available but our Student Council is funding this project. This will help with current safety issues that we have at Lincoln Trail Elementary.  Other areas of safety that are currently being looked at are: concrete pillars at the rear entrance of the building, possible fence on the west end of the building and once again asking maintenance to created an opening in the office for better viewing of people entering and exiting the building. 

Mrs. Lewis presented the SBDM Council with a list of components for the CSIP plan these components are: 

· Academic Performance

· Learning Environment

· Efficiency 

Listed with each component was possible changes/additions to activities within each component.  This information along with results for the Effective School Survey will be used in developing of new CSIP Plan.

The School Report Card for 2004-2005 school year was presented to the SBDM Council for approval.  The SBDM Council accepted the school calendar by consensus. 

Think Link reports from the second quarter were reviewed and discussed.  Mrs. Lewis advised the SBDM Council that new techniques already being used by our second grade staff shows a gain of one year in five months for all four classes.  Mrs. Lewis reviewed the report with the council members, there is improvement in all grades but a higher gain was showed in reading than math.

First reading of Policy #3.01 School Goals was presented to the SBDM Council for change.   The SBDM Council reviewed and discussed this policy.  It will be presented at the January 12, 2006, meeting for adoption.

Financial reports for November were presented and approved.

Daily enrollment reports were reviewed.

The SBDM Council reviewed the past months accident reports.  The SBDM Council did not feel that the accident reports represented any pattern of unsafe conditions or practices at the school at this time.  

The December 15, 2005, SBDM Council meeting was adjourned by consensus.
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